



Office of the Superintendent 8 Bush Street

Dartmouth, Massachusetts 02748

1 Fax: 508-991-4184

June Saba-Maguire, Ed. D. Superintendent of Schools Website: www.dartmouth.school

James A. Kiely, M.B.A. Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations

Dear parents and caregivers:

If you choose to utilize a Dartmouth Public Schools bus for the remainder of the 2023-2024 school year, we ask that you sign up for the **Edulog Parent Portal** app and enter a Transportation change request. Additional information about using Edulog Parent Portal and how to enter a transportation change request is available on our web site at: www.dartmouth.school and click on the Transportation Icon in the top right.

The **Edulog Parent Portal** app provides you with planned time and location information for your child's bus ride to school. On a daily basis, the app will show you the GPS location of the bus and send you a push notification when it is nearing your bus stop.

The app can be downloaded from the Google Play Store or the Apple App Store – either of which can be accessed by pointing your smartphone camera at this QR code:

Telephone: 508-997-3391



Security is important. Only you have access to your student's transportation information through the app via a secure login process. You must know your student's school of attendance, ID number (LASID) and date of birth in addition to the exact spelling of his or her first name and last name.

If you have additional questions regarding the app, please contact our transportation department at: Transportation@dartmouthschools.org